
 

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
August 29, 2014 
 

Mouse Tales Preschool Story Time Resumes at Orcutt Library 
 
The Orcutt Library will be offering Mouse Tales Preschool Story Time beginning on 
Tuesday, September 2, 2014 at 10:30 a.m. or 11:30 a.m.  The session will continue on 
Tuesday mornings through October 28, 2014.  Preschool story time sessions are open 
to children ages three to five and features stories, songs, fingerplays, and puppets. 
 
Please call 937-6483 to pre-register your child.  Once registered for story time your child 
is enrolled for the entire session.  Please note that early entry for story time begins at 
10:15 a.m. for story time participants ONLY.  The Orcutt Library opens for the general 
public at 11:00 a.m. 
 
The Orcutt Library’s hours are 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., Mondays through Thursdays, 
and Saturdays.  The Library is closed on Fridays and Sundays.  
 
Questions may be directed to the Orcutt Library at 937-6483.  The Library is located at 
175 S. Broadway in Old Town Orcutt. 
 
 
Department:     Public Library 
Contact Person:   Dawn Jackson, Librarian II 
Telephone Number:    (805) 925-0951 ext. 319 
Email Address:                djackson@cityofsantamaria.org  
 
 
 
 
 


